
 

 

From 1 October 2022, the Birmingham, Solihull and Black Country 

Diabetic Eye Screening Programme will be provided by                       

InHealth Intelligence Ltd.  

Patients who use the Diabetic Eye Screening Service will be            

contacted with the next screening appointment when it is due.  

If you use this service, you do not need to do anything  

You will receive a booked appointment at your closest clinic. If you 

need to change your appointment day, time or clinic venue, please 

contact the Bookings team using the contact details below.   

 

 

Tel: 0121 661 2220  

Email: enquiries.bsbcdesp@nhs.net 
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